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15 October 2021 

 

Assalamu Alaikum Wr Wb 

 

Dear Parents, 

Parent Invitation to Attend a Virtual Session with Dr Michael Carr-Gregg 

On behalf of the school management, we are delighted to inform you that the school has managed 

to secure a booking for a virtual session for all parents with the renowned Dr Michael Carr-Gregg, 

who is one of Australia’s highest profile psychologists, author, broadcaster and specialist in 

parenting, children, adolescents and mental health. 

 

Details of the virtual session: 

▪ Date: Tuesday 26 October 

▪ Time: 6:00pm – 7:00pm 

▪ Topic: The Five Greatest Challenges for Parents  

▪ Location: The link to the session will be provided in due time 

 

This is a unique opportunity for parents to participate in such an event whereby they will be 

provided with access to pertinent and contemporary issues pertaining to parenthood.  

 

Worth noting that a considerable amount of contemporary literature in this space synthesises with 

the very teachings of our beloved Prophet peace be upon him. 

 

Please lock this time in your calendars and ensure you have adequate access to a device and 

internet connection on the day. This will be a live event as recording is not permitted.  

 

Jazakumu Allahu Khaira. 

 

Regards, 

College Management 

 


